
Dear Council 

 

I thank you for taking the time to look into this dangerous intersection. 

There have been far too many accidents at the Dixon Road and William Roe Intersection. 

I would really appreciate a 4 way stop being put in to stop high number of accidents that have 

occurred at this intersection. Safety is the key. 

 

Regards 

 

Doug Mossop 

732 Gorham Street 

 

 

Dear Bob Kwapis 
 
Thanks for your feedback. 
 
However, a traffic study done in a pandemic when traffic numbers would be down? 
We have seen what electronic traffic board signs do. Very little effect on Gorham where one sits currently 
outside my house. Very few drivers are doing the speed limit. 
I have seen the cars come flying down William Roe. There have been many accidents there. I guess until 
this hits home with people who work at the town nothing will ever be done. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Doug Mossop 

 


